
 

FOSS 
Hi everyone, 

 

Kerry and Trudy feel its time to step down from their roles 

as treasurer and secretary and we thank them for their 

continued support and contribution over the years. 

 

This opens up these positions for someone new to take on 

the challenge and join our successful, fun team of 

volunteers. 

FOSS AGM 

Monday 14th October  

7pm 

(School Hall) 

 

If you feel you would like to get more involved in FOSS or 

are interested in one of these main roles (you will need to 

be voted in), please come along and join us on Monday. 

 

If you are interested in either role or wonder what they 

involve, please come and speak with me or drop me an 

email.       Stratfordfosschair@gmail.com 

 

Many thanks 

Sam Vigor 

FOSS Chair 
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